
Hi  
I received the notice regarding the proposed smoking ban in outdoor spaces. We rent the 
Springbank Gardens for our annual fundraising event in April and I would fully support a 
smoking ban on the premises during this event. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Sharon 
  
 
Sharon Whiteside 
National Special Events Manager 
Brain Tumour Foundation of Canada 
620 Colborne St. Suite 301 
London, ON N6B 3R9 


